
 

A Unique Opportunity in Farnham!   

A musical child with a love of singing? 

‘Come and See’ the great benefits of being a Chorister! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Girls: Tuesday 6th June at 5pm - 6pm or  
  Friday 9th June 5.15pm - 6.15pm 

Boys: Tuesday 6th June 6.15pm - 7.30pm or 
    Friday 9th June 6.30pm - 7.30pm 

 

Come and find out why being in this renowned choir is so special! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
To register your interest please email Director of Music, Robert Lewis at:  

director@stthomaschoir.co.uk  Or call 07973 852189  
Further information about the choirs can be found at www.thebourne.org.uk   

 

 

 

We are holding ‘Come and See’ sessions for   

girls aged 8 - 15 and boys aged 6 - 11 to join our choristers  

in an informal singing session at  

St. Thomas-on-The Bourne 

Frensham Road, Farnham, GU9 8HA 

    

  Concert at St. George’s, Hanover Square St. Thomas-on-The Bourne Outside Cologne Cathedral 

   Choristers enjoy: 
* An outstanding, free musical education 
* Exciting national and international tours 
* Pocket money for singing 
* Recording CDs and for television and radio   
* Great friendships - learning confidence,  
   and how to work as part of a team 

Christmas Fun! End of Tour Party Singing in St. Paul’s Cathedral 


